
Minnesota revenue notice, number 97-07 
 

 
Revocation of Revenue Notices 91-9 and 91-10 

 
Revenue Notices Billing and #91-9, “Implementation of Tax on 900 Pay-Per-Call Services” and #91-10, “
Collection Services on Minnesota Calls to 900 Pay-Per-Call Services,” are hereby revoked. 
 
Dated: May 27, 1997 
 
Jennifer L. Engh 
Assistant Commissioner for Tax Policy 

  

 


